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Three Clubs & A Putter Tournament 
 Sunday, March 14 
Weather permitting! 

9 am Shotgun, $20 Entry Fee 
Sign up in at the sign up podium 

This is open to all players 
 
Tuesday Night Twilight League    
The wait is over!! Starting April 6th the Lee’s Hill -
Twilight Tuesday Night League will resume. This 
league will be a twilight 9 hole league with a 5 pm 
shotgun start.  Anyone interested in playing in this 
league, please call or sign up outside the Proshop.  
Reservations are a must.  540-891-0111. 
 
Skirmish on the Hill 
Starting April 2,  Skirmish is back.   Fridays 3pm.   
Call Pro Shop for sign up.  Weather permitting.  540-
891-0111. Please watch the on line calendar and the 
newsletter for Skirmish Cancel dates.   
 
 
Master’s Weekend Tournament, April 9-11 

• Friday, Warm-up at 5pm with a social 
following play.   

• Saturday, 7 am tee times 
• Sunday, 7am tee times, Cookout.  
• $50 Entry Fee 

Sign up today in the Proshop.   
Go to www.leeshillgc.com for details 
 
PGA Jr. League 
Two Divisions: Ages 13 and under,  17 & Under.  
Contact Jamie for details jloughan@leeshillgc.com or 

540-891-0111 
Informational meeting in 
April and practice begins 
in May .  Matches to 
begin in June. You can 
also sign up at 
PGAJLG.COM 
 

 

 
Member of the Month –  

Santa Fe Car Wash.  Full Car Detail.   
Winner this month is member 
Number:  090026 
Your member number is at the top of 
your monthly statement.  This month 
one lucky winner will receive a 
Bumper to Bumper Car Detail Value 

$169.95 Carpet Shampoo, Seat Shampoo, Dash and Door 
detail, Waxed and vacuumed. Congratulations Terry 
Thomas for being the February winner. The March 
winning member’s name will be published in April 
Newsletter. 
 

April 7th  Lee's Hill Wednesday Ladies League 
Opening Day 

Please arrive at  7:30 for an Opening Day Meeting 
 
Spring is just around the corner!  The Lee's 
Hill Wednesday Morning Ladies League 
kicks off April 7th with an opening day 
meeting at 7:30AM and a shotgun start at 

8:45AM.  We hope you will be able to join us.  The 
Ladies League is set up so that ladies of all abilities will 
be able to have fun and have an opportunity to win a 
prize.  This is a perfect opportunity to come out, enjoy the 
company of other women, the weather, and the beautiful 
scenery here at Lee's Hill.  Interested?  Please call the 
clubhouse for information at 540-891-0111  

 
 
 

Now Available! 
On Line Pre Registration Jr. Golf Camp 

 
It’s time to sign up for Jr. Golf 
Camp!  This year, for your 
convenience, we have  
On Line Pre Registration! 
Visit our website and right from 
the home page you can pre-

register your child. The camp dates, form and information 
www.leeshillgc.com   
 

March 17th 
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Golf Cart Covers 
Now that we are heading into the Spring season, we 
will be removing all cart covers over the next few 
weeks.  Please make arrangements to pick up your cart 
cover by calling the pro shop or stopping by the club.  
 
Gift Certificates 
As we move into the golf season, many of you will 
play in a member or outside tournament here at Lee’s 
Hill.  With these tournaments, Gift Certificates are 
given as prizes.   These gift certificates all have an 
expiration date on them that is 6 months from the date 
of the tournament. It is extremely important that you 
are aware of the expiration date and use this certificate 
before it expires.    Once the expiration date passes, 
the system purges the gift certificate and there is no 
way to reinstate it. 
 
Dress Code Beginning April 1st 
Beginning April 1st the no denim policy will be 
enforced.  Proper attire is required at all times while 
on property.  While on the golf course, "soft spikes" or 
non metal spikes must be worn at all times.  All shirts 
must have a collar. Neither jeans nor denim pants are 
allowed at any time.  Your cooperation and support is 
appreciated 
 
Joggers, Walkers & Site Seers!! 
The golf season is here and we are all excited.  With it 
comes all the beauty that is a golf course!  While we 
do appreciate our many joggers, walkers, dog walkers 
and site seer, we ask that they would use the 
community paths instead of the golf course cart paths.  
 
No Fishing! 
While we understand the ponds are very attractive to 

those that like to fish, it is very 
dangerous to fish on a golf 
course.  No Fishing is allowed 
and if you see anyone fishing, 
please report it to the Pro Shop. 

The Golf Course, Lee’s Hill, accepts no liability to 
those that get injured while fishing on the golf course. 
 
Spring Forward  
Sunday, March 14th  
 
 

 
 
Wanted – Players   

Lee's Hill Senior League is currently 
seeking golfers 50yrs and over to 
participate in this year’s MVSGA 
tournaments. New Players Welcome.  
The tournaments consist of 9 two man 
teams in a match play format.  
Alternates are also welcome. An 

ACCURATE  handicap is a must.  Please contact Rick 
Gray at rgno3putt@aol.com for more information. I will 
also place a sign up sheet in Tavern for new members. 
Chuck and John can also provide more information. We 
need some players  !! 
 
TURF TALK 
 
Winter weather has 
dominated this past month. Seasonal temperatures with 
snowfall totals that have  eclipsed the past several years 
combined, has been the story. As of this writing, the 
course has received 14 inches of snow and has been 
closed for a total of 10 days.  
 
We have been able to stay busy on the course by trimming 
wooded and native areas throughout the property. 
Recently completed areas include; 1 tee, 2 tee,3 tee and 4 
green,9 green,10 tee,12 tee and 15 green. These seasonal 
trimming efforts will help to improve aesthetics, as well 
as improving turf conditions with enhanced sunlight and 
air movement to the turf surface. Our Audubon 
certification efforts continue to progress. We have 
completed the first two phases, Environmental Planning 
and Wildlife and Habitat Management. We are currently 
assessing our need for bird feeders and nest boxes to 
attract additional wildlife. When finalized, we will be 
soliciting volunteers to assist us in our efforts. Also a 
couple of butterfly/hummingbird gardens will be planted 
on the course that will provide additional volunteer 
opportunities.  
 
On that note, if anyone knows of a school group or other 
organization that would be interested in partnering with us 
in our efforts, please let us know.  On a side note, the 
entire cart fleet has undergone winter 
maintenance to ensure optimum performance 
next season. Hang in there, warmer weather 
is right around the corner!  
 
John Burns, GCS 
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